December 4, 2023 Regular Council Meeting
Agenda Item E.7 - Handout 2

To: Linda Haworth
Subject: RE: Planning application RZ100797

From: Linda Hawortn

Sent: Sunday, December 3, 2023 2:50 PM
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>
Subject: Planning application RZ100797

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and
know the content is safe.

| am writing to express my disapproval of the request to subdivide the lot on 7168 Elk Road in order to build a duplex.
This neighbourhood has nice large lots for single-family dwellings - to cut that lot in order to build a new single-family
house and the duplex is going to cause congestion that can take away from the neighborhood.

People have bought in this neighbourhood because of the nice big lots that allows privacy

Joseph Sedlock
Caribou Road





